

## TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: [tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org](mailto:tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org))

**August 20, 2024**

**Attendees:** Karen, Anton, Matt, Ben, Olivier, Joanna

### Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
  - TF-A
    - Everything is running smoothly
    - [\[TFC-632\]](#)
      - This ticket has been closed as the sign-in issue has been resolved
    - Action - Karen to open a new ticket to address the gitiles plugin issue
    - [\[TFC-251\]](#)
      - Does Joanna want to keep this issue?
      - Joanna to address when she has some time
  - TF-M
    - Everything is working well
  - MbedTLS
    - Bence on vacation this week
  - Ben
    - [\[TFC-644\]](#)
      - The plugin update needed to be deployed first in staging before Jenkins could be updated
      - Jenkins is now updated, but waiting to hear back from Harrison
      - Action - Karen to update ticket with comments asking for his feedback
      - Now ready to move forward with MbedTLS
    - There was an outage on the Gerrit side and it looks like it was a certificate issue
      - Seems like there are issues with Gerrit under a heavy load

- Team still looking into why
  - Gerrit was stable up until about 6 months ago
    - Some changes have been made to it
    - Will ensure it gets sorted out before next release
  - [\[TFC-188\]](#)
    - Ben hasn't looked into this ticket yet
    - Will need to ask Dean if they will be using TF-A tuxput as part OpenCI transition to Arm
    - Action - Karen to update the ticket with comments
- Paul
  - On vacation
- Arthur
  - On vacation
    - He has received a response from IAR (Anders) on if they can switch the IAR licenses he's received from PC to network so we can use them
    - Arthur has received instructions to setup the IAR Build Tools for Arm (BXARM) 9.50.2 and authenticate the license towards an IAR/cloud hosted license server
    - He will continue to work on it when he returns